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Dear Ms. Snyder:

The State of Arizona submitted to the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) a report
titled "AHCCCS Targeted Investment Sustainability Plan", dated March 29,2019. The report
was submitted in fulfillment of the requirement for a plan for ongoing support for the
sustainability of increased behavioral health care integration and care coordination as described
in the Special Term and Condition (STC) #67 of the state's section 1l l5 demonstration, Arizona
Health Care Cost Containment System (Project No. l1-W-0027519), dated January 18,2019.
CMS has reviewed the final sustainability plan and determined that it is consistent with the

requirements outlined in the applicable STCs; therefore, with this letter, CMS is accepting the
final sustainability plan for completeness.

CMS will publish the sustainability plan to Medicaid.gov, and the state may also make the plan
available on its state Medicaid website.

If you have any questions, please contact your project officer, Ms. Kelsey Smyth, at

410-786-7915 or by email at Kelsey.Smyth@cms.hhs.gov.

Enclosure
cc: Richard Allen, Director of Field Operations West
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